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July 2, 1986

Attention: James Kenney

Colorado 0il & Gas Commission
1580 Logan Street

Suite 380

Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: UPRR Cronk Lease
Pit Permit

Dear Jim:

Relative to your inquiry concerning the use of a pit
at the UPRR Cronk Lease, please be advised that all pro-
duced water is disposed and injected into the UPRR Cronk
#2 Well. We do maintain an emergency storage pit in the
event we are unable to dispose of the water due to a
mechanical failure or power outage. This lease was
acquired from Amoco a number of years ago and we have been
under the assumption that permission for an emergency pit
had been granted, as this pit had been in existence prior
to our acquisition.

Please advise if you wish us to complete a formal
pit application for this location.
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David G. Walsh
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